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Mr. Asher:
 
Please be advised that the

Release area is in core LPC habitat. BLM timing stipulations are in effect.
Depth to groundwater was assessed incorrectly. There are other USGS wells (attached) that
are closer and have more recent data than the ones identified in the report. Also, the one
with the most recent data is hydrologically upgradient from the release location. Depth to
groundwater is estimated to be approximately 50 ft. bgs.
A caliche layer is not an acceptable rationale for incompletion of vertical delineation.

 
Based on the revised RRALs, release characterization (vertically and horizontally) is not complete for
1RP-4826. Furthermore, as indicated in the email dated December 29, 2017, a proportion of the
samples need laboratory analyses of chlorides for verification. This report does not have any data
related to chlorides.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 3:57 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Judson AUU State Com #2 (Remediation Plan)
 
Thank you,
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Environmental Supervisor
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety
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